
Merlins Bridge Community Council 

Covid 19 Update 

 

On advice from government we have suspended face to face meetings of the 

Community Council for the time being; starting with April’s meeting which was 

due to take place on Wednesday 8th April 2020, this will be reviewed monthly 

in line with the most up to date advice. 

Our email address is still manned; if anyone needs to contact us for any reason 

please use clerk@merlinsbridgecc.com and we will respond as soon as we are 

able to. 

 

The annual financial audit has been suspended by Welsh Government and we 

will be issued with a revised deadline in due course. 
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